
From: Wayne Hill [mailto:waynehill2020@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2015 7:59 PM 
To: Cindy Schneible 

Subject: Re: Heritage Guild of Collin County 

 

Yes, we just made the decision for certain. Everything that has been spent has been on things 

thatqu will be kept intact for the Event Center. What we will do now, instead of using money for 

modernizing and furnishing bedrooms, is to modify the reconstruction work to enable us to 

display for the public the initial construction elements which we uncovered during the work done 

to date. Instead of turning a historical structure into a commercial building, which we were being 

required to do, we will be able to maintain and display the historical elements and design of the 

House while still achieving one of our goals, which was to make fuller, and in this case 

profitable, uses for the buildings. 

 

 


